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As chairman of the Patient and Pub]ic Forum responsible for primary health care in 
Harrogate, Craven and Rural Areas, I have pleasure in submitting our response to your 
consultation. 

I hope you will find our comments useful and informative. 

Will it be possible for us to access your co-ordinated findings and be appraised of any 
action which results? 

Yours sincerely. 

Ivan Lester fchairman, PPI Fomm) 
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